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Meeting: Trust Board 
Date: 24th March 2010 
 
Title: Pandemic Flu debrief 
  
 
Executive 
Summary: 

NHS London have requested all Trusts to complete a templat
learning and response to the H1N1 flu pandemic. This was co
discussion at the Pandemic Flu committee. 
Attached is our draft response for approval by the Board. 

  
 
Action: For approval 
  
 
Report 
from: 

 
Deborah Clatworthy  

 Assistant Director of Nursing 
 
Sponsor: Siobhan Harrington 
 Interim Director of Nursing and Clinical Development. 
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